
River Days Boat Rides & Kayak Lessons
Saturday, September 14th at Fort Smallwood Park

In an effort to make the registration process easier and get more residents out on the water,
boat rides and kayak lessons at the September 14th River Days Festival will be available
first come, first served to attendees.

Boat Rides: We will have two of Watermark’s 21 passenger Miss Anne boats providing 30
minute rides throughout the day. There will be a total of 10 boat rides, and 210 tickets. Boat
rides are very popular, so please arrive at the beginning of the festival if you would
like to try to get a ticket. In order to ensure all tickets are used, your whole party must be
present to reserve tickets. Since tickets are limited, we kindly ask that if you have already
enjoyed a boat ride at River Days this summer that you allow others to take advantage of
this opportunity.

When you arrive at the festival, please visit the boat ride table near the dock to inquire
about available times and pick up tickets for your group. Children of all ages are welcome
accompanied by an adult and are considered a passenger.

A full schedule of the boat rides is below to help you plan your day accordingly.

Departure Times: 11:30〡11:45〡12:15〡12:30〡1:00〡1:15〡1:45〡2:00〡2:30〡2:45

Kayak Lessons: Discover the basics of kayaking with a 45-minute beginner's paddle
lesson with the Department of Recreation & Parks. There will be four lessons throughout
the day, with 10 tickets available for each time slot.

When you arrive at the festival, please visit the welcome tent near the front of the festival to
inquire about available times and pick up tickets for your group. To participate in a lesson,
you must be 9 years of age or older, and complete a waiver at the festival.

A full schedule of kayak lessons is below to help you plan your day accordingly.

Departure Times: 11:30〡12:30〡1:30〡2:30

General Information: If you have not already, please click here to register to join us at
River Days.

This event is rain or shine. In the event of severe weather, we will make a decision whether
or not to cancel the event by 8:00 a.m. on September 14th. Please look out for an email
from us and check aacounty.org/RiverDays for updates. If you have any questions about the
event, or are in need of any special accommodations, please email us at
riverdays@aacounty.org.

https://watermarkjourney.com/private-yacht-charters-weddings/our-yachts/miss-anne/
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/5gh487a
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/5gh487a
http://aacounty.org/RiverDays
mailto:riverdays@aacounty.org

